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P E O P L E 
. . .who say they are willing to meet 
you halfway often are poor judges of 
distance. 

QUICKIE 
When a broker tells you we're in a 

new bull market, it 's very important to 
determine what is new and what is bull. 

mm 

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT'S 

DESK 

LARRY MUELLER 

We have another very successful Annual 
State Conference behind us and now we 
turn our attention to the National Confer-
ence in New Orleans to be held the first 
week of February. 

We are fortunate to 
date from Minnesota 
Director this year, 
ation will help Jim 
hospitality room at 
his campaign. Good 
pulling for you! 

have a qualified candi-
running for National 
The Minnesota Associ-

Lindblad sponsor a 
New Orleans to further 
luck, Jim. We are all 

Best wishes for a speedy recovery to our 
long time members, Harold Stodola and 
Gerald Bibbey who are now at home after 
being hospitalized. 

We will be planning our Research Program 
for 1982 in the near future and would 
certainly welcome your input on areas that 
are of concern to you. Contact John Nylund 
who is our Research Chairman or any director 
with your ideas. 

Have you been a member of the M.G.C.S.A. 
for twenty-five years or longer and not 
received a twenty-five year plaque? If so, 
please contact me. We want to present 
twenty-five year plaques at the

 1

82 Annual 
State Conference. 

I would like to encourage each of you to 
wear your name tag at the meetings. With 
the size of our organization today, it is 
difficult to know everyone and the name 
tag certainly is helpful. If you do not 
have the new green name tag and would 
desire one, please contact Kerry Glader, 
our Membership Chairman, and he will have 
one made up for you at a cost of $2.00. 

Hope to see you in New Orleans! 


